
‭McKenna Campbell-Fox‬
‭2664 Depew Road,‬
‭Stanley NY, 14561‬
‭mcampbellfox@gmail.com‬
‭(907) 717-6391‬

‭March 7th, 2024‬

‭To Whom it May Concern:‬

‭I am writing to formally resign as secondary teacher for Kokhanok School following the end of‬
‭the 2023-2024 school year.‬

‭I am truly thankful for the opportunities the district has afforded me and it is with tremendous‬
‭sadness that I resign. The kindness of the staff, administration and community I have been so‬
‭lucky to be within has been an unparalleled experience for me. I have been tremendously‬
‭privileged to carry out my first year of teaching within your district. Unfortunately, family‬
‭matters have become too pressing for me to stay so far removed from them. It is in the best‬
‭service of the students to have a teacher who can be fully present. Because of these personal‬
‭matters I know I will not be able to be that teacher in the next school year for them.‬
‭Understanding that I will not be able to best serve the students or my family in the coming year if‬
‭I stay here has led me to the conclusion resignation is the proper course of action.‬

‭I appreciate the opportunities for growth and collegial environment this district fosters. Getting‬
‭to know these students and be a part of their lives this past school year has been something I will‬
‭never forget. I am very sorry to leave. I do not feel in any other district or setting I would have‬
‭grown as much, the people who have surrounded me have been constant role models and‬
‭examples of the human I want to be.‬

‭I will continue to stay dedicated to the students and community for the rest of my time here and‬
‭will work to make the transition as seamless as possible for the coming teacher.‬

‭I offer my sincerest thanks to the district for this experience and opportunity and am deeply‬
‭apologetic that I could not stay longer.‬

‭Thank you for your time,‬

‭McKenna Campbell-Fox‬
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